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    November 4th – Friendship Dance with the Texas Reelers 

KP Duty       Host and Hostess  Honey Pot 
The Club 

Joanne Patrick 

 Ray & Laurie Owens  Bob & Linda Campbell 

        Quida Bellows 

         koordinating 

    

 November 18 - Thanksgiving 

KP Duty      Host and Hostess  Honey Pot 
Jerri & Terri Johnson 

Ken & Betty Hoffman 

Bob & Linda Campbell 

 Chris & Kimberly Brow  Mike & Joanne Patrick 

     

     

 

Please remember, the above schedule is apt to change at any given moment.  

Check with Alice Galloway for KP Duty; and Shirley Currie for Host and Hostess and Honey pot 

 

 

 

 

         

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

                                                                       Always remember: Square Dancing is friendship set to Music 

  
 

Anniversaries Birthdays 

  

 

Jodie Baldwin 11/10 

Terri Johnson 11/11 

Palmer Dauphin 11/13 

Paul Bellows 11/17 

Gene Newman 11/18 

Jerry Galloway 11/19 

Donna Bolanz 11/21 

Ray Owens 11/24 

WynEl Dodson 11/26 

Harvey Lemmond 11/28 

Doris Lanham 11/29 

 

No Anniversaries to Celebrate 

in the month of November. 

 

  
  
  
  
 

 

 



 

 
  BANNERS 

 
  

  

Banners Captured  

 Cliff Dwellers 

           Diamond Jubileers 

 Dixie Chainers 

            Lone Star Solos 

            Rockwall Squares 

  Solitaires 

  

Banners Out 

Swinging Stars 

Trail Blazers 

                      
  

 

                    
                          

  

CARES AND CONCERNS   

 Prayers Continue for Hazel Nelson  

 Prayers Continue for Ken Elkins 

 Prayers Continue for Glenn Dodson 

 Prayers Continue for Glen Dodson  

 Prayers Continue for Carolyn Smith  

 Prayers Continue for David Worden 

 Prayers Continue for Jesse Hooks 

 Prayers Continue for Paul Bellows 

 Prayers Continue for Doris Lanham 

 

 Reported by Kimberly Brow.  Please call Kimberly at 214-236-1294 to be listed and/or continue to be 
listed. Our prayers are with all our Kuzzins who are in need of healing. Praise God for the prayers 
answered and for guidance for those not answered.  

Kuzzins Kare!  
  

 

Looking Forward 

Mainstream Lessons – August 30 – December 20 – Going Strong! 

November 4th – Friendship Dance with the Texas Reelers 

Christmas Party – December 10th  – Branding Iron, Firewheel Golf Course 

Graduation for New Dancers – December 20th  

Donna Bolanz is busy working and setting up for our 44th Anniversary Dance. Be on the lookout 

for details and ways in which all Kuzzins will be able to help make this a real name it Day - 44th 

Anniversary Dance. 

************************************************************************** 

 

 



Meet and Greet our 2016 Students - Beginning Basic & Mainstream Square Dance Lessons 

Fall – 2016 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

Larry & Frankie Garner 
 

Mike & Judy Dann 

Duane & Marian Kaiser 
 

Ray Yarbroug & Teresa Rentshler 

Keith & Liz Thomas 
 

 

Marilyn Fowler 

Rona Pfaffle 
 

Fay Simon 
 

Instructor and Wife 
 

 



 
Bullwinkle’s Korner 

 

November, the Holiday Season is coming up fast!  Round Up is over for another year and the 

leftover Halloween candy will now become fall treats. (if there is any left) The Kissin’ Kuzzins 

will have a busy couple of month. There will be parties, dances and adventure to keep us all extra 

busy.  The Thanksgiving Holiday gives us all a special pause to remember our blessings that we 

have presently as well as the ones of the past. We pray for future blessing for our families, 

loved ones, and country in the future.  

 

On our first dance of the month November 4th we will meet with the Texas Reelers for a 

Friendship Dance in Richardson at their home venue. We are looking forward to that time as we 

have never been involved with having one. I mean Ernie and I have never been involved in one. We 

hope that many can attend as we will wear our new skirts to the dance. However my name is 

Hernandez and not MacDougal so you will not see Ernest in one. However I have been told that 

40 years ago I had nice legs. Then our second dance will be a Thankfulness Dance. Once again, we 

are a blessed people.  

 

We continue to have sick and injured among our club. We pray The Lord’s care and cure on them. 

We are so glad that some have begun to venture out to the dances even if they can’t dance yet. 

It’s just good to see them. 

 

You will begin receiving information about the Christmas Party and New Year’s Eve Party from 

Kimberly. She does such an amazing job of planning fun Holiday Parties for us. Please RSVP for 

those events as they come up.  

 

We are so thankful for getting to know each and every one of you. We love this club and it does 

give me a life outside of work.  

 

Ernest & Martha 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

                                                         

 

 

 

Happy Thanksgiving to all 
the Kissin’ Kuzzins and 
their families   



Rock and Rolling in the 50’s – October 21st Dancing at Home 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 Pat Dauphin – age 7 
 

All those Puddle Skirts!!! 

Charles Wolfe - Photographer 

 Charles Wolfe – Photographer (two pictures) 

 

George Jones and Tammy Wynette 

Singing Golden Rings 
 

(Ken and Carolyn Smith) 
 

Mike Patrick - Photographer 

October 21
st
 – Halloween Dance 

Visitation to the Swinging Stars – October 10/14/2016 


